
I am adamantly opposed to the Oregon Legislature wasting its time on such poorly thought out 

legislation as SB 941.  Not only will a new law such as this be impossible to enforce without also 

requiring every law abiding gun owner to register in some fashion his/her gun, but I see no way that it 

will accomplish anything that is close to what it’s supposed intentions are.  Please act responsibly and 

oppose this nonsense legislation.  I know you have heard all of this before and I can see how certain 

representatives are turning their heads from the people they are suppose to represent by watching the 

testimonies on Wednesday, but rushing a bad law through without giving ALL the people a fair and 

equal chance to voice their opinion or better yet, vote on the bill, is just plain wrong and bad politics. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Russ Minten 

 

 


